
Dear Community,  

Soon, the season of Advent will begin.  According to the church calendar, Advent is a new 
year and a new beginning—a welcome relief for many.   

The first Sunday of Advent also marks the date of my anniversary as pastor at Community 
Christian Church.  We have been together now—as pastor and congregation—for seven full 
years.  And as we launch into year number eight, I continue to give thanks and feel a sense 
of awe at how quickly time passes and how deeply relationships can develop.  It is an honor 
and privilege to be your pastor.  

Our theme for this Advent is “Those Who Dream.”  Each Sunday, for the four weeks of Ad-
vent, we will examine how “Those Who Dream…” keep awake, prepare the way, sow joy, and 
are not alone.  Then, we conclude on Christmas Eve with the observation that we are “Those 
Who Dream.”  

At this time, we are planning to have all of the services both live-streamed and in-person.  
We want each of you to make the choice that is best for you and your family.  For Christmas 
Eve the tentative plan is to have one service at 4:00—this too will be live-streamed.  Howev-
er, as the date gets closer we also intend to send out a survey and see how many are plan-
ning to attend.  If the number looks significantly larger than fifty (the number we are al-
lowed under the current health regulations for St. Louis County) we will have more than one 
service.   

And finally, I want to close with an invitation.  Accompanying our theme this season is an 
Advent devotional for each day of Advent.  This devotional (available as both a hard copy at 
the office or by email) is meant to be for all of us who dream—dreams of a deeper connec-
tion with God and dreams of a better world.  Each Tuesday at noon, beginning December 1st, 
I invite you to join me for a Zoom conversation reflecting on the devotional and the ways in 
which you sense the Spirit of God working in your life.   

I look forward to connecting with each of you.  

Blessings, 

Jacob 

 

Vital



 

The mission team is  very appreciative for the donations already 
made for a toy drive to benefit the children who are part of the 
Columbus Square, St. Louis area served by UrbanReachSTL.   
Donations will continue to be received through November 29th.  
Please bring an unwrapped toy with a value between $20 and 
$25 for a boy or girl that is between 4 and 16 years old. There is a 
designated area in the Narthex for your donations or you can 
put them in the green tub outside the front door of the church.  

Due to COVID we haven’t had the opportunity for in person volunteering at Columbia Ele-
mentary school, located in the city of St. Louis. However, we have an opportunity to help some 
of their financially insecure families this Christmas by purchasing $10 gift cards to Walgreens 
or Schnucks.  If you’d like to help, please drop the gift cards by the church office before De-
cember 9th.  If you prefer, you can write a check to CCC and put Columbia in the memo line 
and we will purchase the gift cards for you.  

Every December for over 30 years, Community Christian Church has partici-
pated in the Salvation Army Tree of Lights Campaign by ringing the bell at 
an area grocery store.  As with many other things, in person bell ringing has 
become a virtual event in 2020.  To learn more about how donations are 
used and/or to make a donation, please use the following link:  

https://donate.stlsalvationarmy.org/team/329931 

The students and teachers of Hanna Woods  Elementary School took advantage of the fall 
weather to enjoy the upgrades to the school’s outdoor classroom a couple of weeks ago.  
Thank  you CCC Mission Team for coordinating this project. 



Thank you Community Christian Church!!! 

Your blood donations in March, May, June, 
and September yielded a total of 104 pints of 
blood which helped up to 312 people in need. 
With that being said, we are ready to sched-
ule our December drive.  The Red Cross 
needs your help to ensure enough blood is 
on the shelves for patients in need this up-
coming holiday season. If you're healthy and 
well, join us  Sunday, December 20th from 
7:30 a.m.-11::30 a.m. in the CCC gym. Sign up 
now at: rcblood.org/appt 

A Note from the Red Cross: 

As an organization we are dedicated to help-
ing others, we are fortunate to be able help 
during this pandemic by offering COVID-19 
antibody testing to all our blood donors as a 
service at local blood drives.  

The picture on the right shows the many 
COVID precautions taken to keep clients safe. 

Thank you very much for your ongoing dedi-
cation to the American Red Cross. Every day, I 
am deeply moved by the kindness and gen-
erosity of spirit you bring to our vital mission. 
But it's times like these – times of great un-
certainty – that I am truly in awe of your un-
wavering commitment. 

As thousands of blood drives around the na-
tion were cancelled due to the impact of 
COVID-19, please know that your drive pro-
tected the health and well-being of the most 
vulnerable among us – including accident 
victims, cancer patients, those suffering from 
chronic illnesses and many others. 
 

From the bottom of my heart, thank you for 
stepping up to help collect and donate lifesav-
ing blood, even as the circumstances of the 
coronavirus outbreak often made it difficult to 
do so. 

On behalf of those we serve, thank you 
once again for your tremendous efforts to 
strengthen and advance our Red Cross 
mission during this uniquely challenging 
time. We look forward to better times 
ahead, and to our continued partnership 
to save lives.  

Sincerely, 

Gail McGovern 
President and CEO  

http://www.rcblood.org/appt


To my friends at CCC, 

A great big thank you to so many of my friends there who have been so good to visit, bring 
food, make phone calls, send cards, give me rides to church and to doctors and remember me 
in your prayers. 

I have many special memories of you.  Probably the most special is attending the very first 
worship service in the new sanctuary in 1967 or so and the many years thereafter. 

God Bless!  

Love, 

Katherine Prescott 

 

To Members of Community Christian Church,  

Thanks to each of you for the thoughts, prayers and CARDS you have sent following my bro-
ken hip. I know your prayers have been the reason I have recovered so well and started walk-
ing without any assistance before two weeks following surgery.  We are blessed to continue to 
have a faith community in St. Louis.    

Diane and Dick Hall 

 

Higher education has been an important 
focus for Disciples since the very begin-
ning of the movement. Throughout our 
history, Disciples have founded institutions 
of higher learning to educate students and 
form leaders to make a difference in the 
world. The Christian Church (Disciples of 
Christ) is still committed to higher educa-
tion.  

You will have an opportunity to participate 
in the offering this Sunday.  You can also 
give online (please choose “Thanksgiving 
Special Offering” on the Designation 
Dropdown List). Your gift to the Thanksgiv-
ing Offering helps support the education of thousands of students at our fifteen colleges 
and universities as well as our seven seminaries and divinity houses. In addition, it helps con-
tinue the ongoing collaborative work of church and higher education that is such a founda-
tional part of the heritage of the Christian Church (Disciples of Christ).  
 

Please give generously to this offering. Your gift makes a difference in the lives of our stu-
dents and it makes a difference in the world.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UWqJa7JMRxavWurcnSrzLopX-Y-tDtMbtz_LhRrUUAV_moyDl5-RGPFEns8CzxREWEr5J5VBfqg0VfgxgdLDU46m-xAcnSfpXCM9w0Wu1IBTH4c76ulm7DsYGOuIo7oWWsZUI3gUfo9_om38SGL3R8LSSwTzOHak&c=YdfuM17cHYVT92xdYxJXFAijT_sDE2sHmbjdgpwi9AbmC7C_bjHEjw==&ch=an0n8
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UWqJa7JMRxavWurcnSrzLopX-Y-tDtMbtz_LhRrUUAV_moyDl5-RGDiWIowFr5-UP4jqiAjtsX8Kocejz5dnF98BWU14w0xqL6tb4gCiVsinxcHHPe2-8WTxGnIuGb0myYVLTJn4y_-wkYuiNti8vPJfXjbwf7biZGdskLIS0sxuVJTdu49CJTtsuE5Hb8f6XjMVPSsQOGFjTv6hDTtbqcjTFOaXxUR1jPEL
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UWqJa7JMRxavWurcnSrzLopX-Y-tDtMbtz_LhRrUUAV_moyDl5-RGDiWIowFr5-UP4jqiAjtsX8Kocejz5dnF98BWU14w0xqL6tb4gCiVsinxcHHPe2-8WTxGnIuGb0myYVLTJn4y_-wkYuiNti8vPJfXjbwf7biZGdskLIS0sxuVJTdu49CJTtsuE5Hb8f6XjMVPSsQOGFjTv6hDTtbqcjTFOaXxUR1jPEL
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UWqJa7JMRxavWurcnSrzLopX-Y-tDtMbtz_LhRrUUAV_moyDl5-RGDiWIowFr5-UFMj5KdKTf7C3rJo0Ac2qItoTtKXtVTCZfizTMi0dV7llCpgpEr5yBqN-tyllF4OIt-kEWQpuLWTMh1lvZ3DcdLzvCH8quapteKpasnPrFn-bLA5PT0dexGGTBlk4JxabkZ6wEC5OnuO51nNATp9LKg==&c=YdfuM17cH


Priscilla Ladies Group will continue meeting using Zoom on the 2nd Tuesday of each month 
at 7 p.m.  All women are welcome for a time of study, prayer, service and fellowship. Decem-
ber study materials will soon be available in the CCC Library. Please contact Betty Quicksall 
by phone/text/email for more information. 636-484-0791 or bettyquic@sbcglobal.net.  In De-
cember, the group will be collecting donations for the Pastor’s Discretionary Fund for their 
service project.  Hope you will join us. 

The shelves of the Circle of Concern pantry are unusually low, with many food drives by 
schools and businesses suspended due to the pandemic.  Items of great need are peanut but-
ter and jelly and cereal.  As always, there is a basket in the Narthex for donations or they can 
be placed in the green tub by the front doors of the church.  If you’d like to donate from Cir-
cle’s Amazon Wish List the link is:   

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2VVNMVF6EMQQX?ref_=wl_share  

Even with uncertainty related to in person worship for the 
coming weeks, we are planning to have poinsettias as a color-
ful part of our sanctuary decorations during Advent. Each 
plant will have 5-6 blooms in a 6 ½” pot wrapped in gold foil. 
Click here for more details of colors available and pricing infor-
mation. The flowers will be available for you to take home after 
our December 24th Christmas Eve service.  

Our Advent booklets are currently available in the Narthex and in 
the green tub by the front door to the church.  Please stop by to 
pick one up when you’re in the neighborhood. 

mailto:bettyquic@sbcglobal.net
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0016eis96eX0ZipaC1S_isrngj91sLF0_NIEGsQg66rFa5I-rIKRNow93MeMOn4LmXEtv-v2uCuKCa4mETLiGS0UWYS6VXn2viGtFkv1li9shZc0ZGLxNxt5T8xfoO4v32bPCXPnr11z6ztjGAxXxhfUjDwmAihZCPrAddnXB-02MGD9Px6Jqw0Sw_IWn64TE5YZ7deAG9T4HoaPVMu6TWGikaJC2wpKIwe5t0O


Rev. Jacob Thorne, Senior Minister 
Beth Bean, Office Manager 
636.394.2772  
office@disciplesforchrist.org  
www.disciplesforchrist.org 

CCC  
623 Meramec Station Road 
Manchester, MO  63021 

Rotary Club of West St. Louis County is conducting a fundraiser by selling hams for the Christ-
mas Holidays. The proceeds from this fundraiser will benefit Caring Solutions, Circle of Con-
cern and other local charities. 

I have been a member of The Rotary Club of West County for over 15 years and have been so 
amazed at all the charitable work our club does and especially how the club has consistently 
supported Caring Solutions during this time. Several individuals in the club are also personal 
supporters of Caring Solutions and members Greg Beasley and Mike Mertens are also board 
members for Caring Solutions. We are lucky to have this long term partnership and support.  

By buying one – or several - hams you will support Caring Solutions and local charities and 
also get an excellent ham at lower price.   Ordering details can be found here. 

Thanks so much for your support.  

Madi Hawn  

Caring Solutions 


